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           A NEW NAME, BUT THE SAME HEART AND FACES 
Times they are a changing, and as they so often do, we must be able and willing to adapt      to them. 

In the time that has passed since we last spoke and got together, we have made a few             changes 

that will help us to continue to grow as a group, as well as to make it a bit easier               for us to 

stay in touch with one another and to help our brothers and sisters. As you may                   notice, 

our name has changed. This is a pretty big change for us but one that was                             necessary 

for our group’s future. We will now send out notices with the Butterfly                              Alumni 

logo on them instead of our original OJCH / JCB lettering. Another new                             and exciting 

venture; an official affiliation with the Workmen’s Circle Educational                              Center of 

Ohio. You’ll notice that our newsletter is incased in their newly designed                       ‘Schmooze 

News’. This is just one of the benefits of our new affiliation.  Our members  

will also be members of their organization and be afforded all of the benefits that go                   along 

with their membership. We will now be able to join forces with their organization in events, 

programs and fundraising efforts that benefit both groups. We are pleased to be a part of something 

new and look forward to your feedback as we venture into a new age. Look for our group on 

Facebook as we begin to make that transition as well.  

Hello everyone! I hope this 

newsletter finds you in good 

health. The Bellefaire Alumni 

Assoc. has merged with the 

younger group and we are 

excited about our expansion. 

This merger will allow us to 

continue newsletters and 

reunions. Please remember to 

send in dues as it pays for 

newsletters and reunions. I hope 

to see you all at the next one. 

                             -Jan Weiner 
 

P.S. A healthy, happy and 

blessed year to you. 

  A Message From Jan 

A Message From Sherry 

Hi everyone! I hope you had a 

great summer. Winter is now 

upon us. It has been a while since 

the last newsletter as the merger 

has taken time. We have had 2 

reunion events combined with 

the new group and they have 

been enjoyable.  

Elaine Diamond from Bellefaire 

Alumni Assoc. visited here a few 

months back and many of us 

showed up at Corky & Lenny’s to 

say hello and visit with her.  

Unfortunately, many of our 

group have passed away. Their 

names are listed here in the 

newsletter. Please continue to be 

a part of the alumni. You are very 

much needed. 

New reunion information will be 

forthcoming. Hope to see you! 

         -Sherry Ratliff 

 

To Contact Us by Phone for 

Questions or to inquire about 

sending donations and/or dues, 

please call us at: 216-769-9780 

Mary Klein 

Pedro Tudela 

Ed Brandais 

Charlie Ehrlich 

Jay Gordon 

Walt Polisky 

These members of the 

Butterfly Alumni have 

passed away and will be 

greatly missed. 

If you have knowledge 

of other Butterfly 

Alumni who have 

passed away, please 

contact us. 

IN MEMORIAM 

 MEMORIAL STONES AVAILABLE 
For those of you who have recently visited 

the Workmen’s Circle Cemetery in Parma, 

you may have seen our beautiful new 

memorial walk. The walk is growing in 

beauty and meaning with the addition of 

each new brick. We are happy to now offer 

these bricks through our affiliation with the 

Workmen’s Circle. If you would like to 

purchase one of these large and exquisite 

memorial bricks for a loved one, the cost is 

only 

 

only $100 and includes the engraving and setting into the walk. To order, please call the 

Workmen’s Circle office during the week at (216) 381-4515 and ask for Stacy. She can also answer 

any questions you may have about the bricks and the process.  

 

SOME PHOTOS FROM THE ARCHIVE 


